From: <u>Mishaan, Jessica</u>

To:

Subject: your public records request

Date: Friday, November 22, 2024 6:53:48 AM

Dear Katherine Smith,

Thank you for your public records request dated November 20, 2024, in which you request court records. Please note that the Attorney General's Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.

Please contact the Vermont Judiciary via this link: https://www.vermontjudiciary.org/about-vermontjudiciary/records-requests

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal Office of the Attorney General | Appellate Unit 109 State Street, 3rd Floor Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 (802) 828-5500 jessica.mishaan@vermont.gov